





BUFFALO TEACHERS

271 PORTER AVENUE BUFFALO, N.Y. 14201 (716) 881-5400 FAX (716) 881-6678

October 22, 2014

**MEMO TO:** All Buffalo Teachers

**FROM:** Philip Rumore, President, BTF

**RE:** Council of Delegates Up-Date

We will be establishing a committee to deal with promoting the CTE program with the Buffalo Public Schools. If you are interested in joining, please e-mail <a href="mailto:hharris@btfny.org">hharris@btfny.org</a>.
The first meeting will be scheduled in mid-November.

----

BTF endorsed candidates are seeking your assistance. If you are able to help, please call the BTF, email or fax the attached form to us.

Thank you for your help.

2014 Volunteer Sign-Up Form

PR:su